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1. We have listened to an interesting set of IIASA’s researchers and their 

presentations. We are grateful for their professional presentations. We are also 

grateful to all of you who have come and actively participated. 

2. Today’s workshop is a first touch on these matters in the new era of the 

strategic plan – taken yesterday. 

3. The following months will now be devoted in accordance with the procedure 

on ‘next steps’ taken by the Council yesterday – in the broad IIASA system – to the 

future ‘implementation plan’. 

4. We see today’s seminar as an early and useful input to this broader 

scheme of work. 

5. We are sure that issues of economic growth and its driving forces will 

distinctly be part of that process and would like thus once again to thank all involved 

here today for the contributions to the future of IIASA. 
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